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Board Meeting Times 

All monthly meetings are at 7:00pm via zoom or in person. Anyone 
who wishes to attend a board meeting via Zoom needs to send an 
email to Dale Olson (dnaolson9151@gmail.com) at least 3 days 
before the meeting so they can receive an invitation to attend via 
Zoom. If you plan to attend in person, please call or email Dale 
Olson for planning purposes at least the Tuesday before the 
meeting. Thanks for understanding. 

 

Thanks for all who attended our annual meeting on February 15th 
via Zoom. The Board members are listed in this newsletter and 
the minutes are posted on our website. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming 
Dates 

April 12th 

May 10th 

June 14th 

July 12th 

 

 

A Letter to Wylie Creek 

Hello all my former postal customers. My name is Laurie Melgren and I have been 
your carrier for the last 23 years, some more recent and some of you the whole 
time. I have recently had to retire because of an injury and I didn’t get to say 
goodbye. So I wanted to thank you for your many kindness’s, friendly faces and 
waves throughout  the years. I will miss you all and especially all my little doggie 
friends!  

All my best, Laurie Melgren 
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Bits and Pieces 

We will be installing the Floating Islands this 
spring We will be needing some volunteers to 
help. Watch our Facebook page and website for 
information as we get closer to installation. 

 

The annual garage sale will be June 17th from 
8am to 3pm. 

 

Please pick up after your dog to keep our 
neighborhood looking great and clean this 
spring. You can carry extra bags and pick up any 
extras left from winter. Thanks for the help! 

 

Please keep your property maintained and weed 
free to the edge of the road this summer.  It 
helps keep our neighborhood looking great! 

 

 

In this newsletter you will find a survey that we kindly ask you 
return with your quarterly payment.  Thank you! 

 
Our HOA Board 

 
Dale Olson 
President 

 
Cyndy O’Connor 

Secretary 
 

Dan Heimbigner 
Treasurer 

 
Liz Aghbashian 

Member-at-large 
 

Josh Stensland 
Member-at-large 

 

 


